From: Eddie Tyler <etyler@chipublib.org>
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 12:58:51 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Taylor, Deborah; Johnson, Patrice
Subject: Gift over limit 
 

​​Hi Mr. Berlin,
My name is Eddie Tyler of the Chicago Public Library Talking Book Center in the Harold Washington Library Center. On Monday, December 22, 2014, a longtime patron of the Talking Book Center, Anita Levin, dropped off a box of chocolates for the staff valued over $50. It was accepted by an employee here and will be located in an accessible area for everyone to share. If you have any questions please feel free to contact me via email or phone. 

Thank you and have a wonderful day and Holiday Season!

Eddie Tyler
Chicago Public Library

